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December Prayer Letter 

    Safely arrived: 

 

                                                  Furlough scheduling: 

    

       Land for church:  

 

    

 Prayer requests: 

- Pray for my family's safety as we get started traveling  

-Pray for us to be able to quickly raise the money we need for the 

land purchase and the support we need for our ministry 

-Pray that God would help us prepare everything we need for the 

new church plant in Zinguedesse, Burkina Faso 

 

 Eden with her 

friend from 

Church 

DALLAS  AND ASHLEY 

BROWN 

Contact 
678.386.7339 

 

Dallas@browns2africa.com 
 

 www.Browns2africa.com 
 

Field Mailing Address:      
BP 16 Zagtouli, Burkina Faso  

Sending Church 

Victory Baptist Church 

152 Clark Mccullers Dr, 

Loganville GA 30052 

www.victorybaptist.church 

 

Mission Board 

Vision Baptist 

Missions 

PO Box 442          

Alpharetta GA 30009 

www.visionmissions.com 

 

   

CCChhhuuurrrccchhh   PPPlllaaannntttiiinnnggg   MMMiiissssssiiiooonnnaaarrriiieeesss   iiinnn   

BBBuuurrrkkkiiinnnaaa   FFFaaasssooo   WWWeeesssttt   AAAfffrrriiicccaaa   
 

 We made it back to the States for our 

short furlough.  The morning of our flight the 

airline changed our connecting flight which left us 

with a layover in Istanbul for 2 days, but all the 

details worked out and we ended up having a good 

time while we were there.  It was a little tough 

traveling with 2 young children but we eventually 

made it safely.  Thank you to all those who prayed 

for our safety as we traveled. 

   One of the pastors in Burkina Faso 

contacted me soon after we arrived in the 

States to let me know that a piece of land 

was just listed for sale in Zinguedesse. The 

land is right where we want to start our 

church and we are praying that God would 

allow us to purchase this land.  Please pray 

that God will provide the $15,000 dollars 

we need to purchase this property for our 

church plant. 

 We are now scheduling meetings 

from Jan -April of 2021.  We are praying 

that God would allow us to pick up 10 new 

supporting churches.  We need to replace 

some of the churches that we lost during 

our first term due to churches closing or 

lack of finances, as well as keep up with 

our growing family and ministry.  If you 

know of any churches that are looking for a 

missionary in West Africa you can contact 

us by email at: Dallas@browns2africa.com 

or call 678-386-7339. 


